

Pacific High School

P O Box 8 Port Orford, OR 97465 • Phone: (541) 348 2293 • Fax: (541) 348-2389 •

Shane Brown *Principal*

Ben Stallard Vice Principal/AD Nicola Steers Office Manager

Principal's Report 5/20/2025

State Testing is nearing completion at both schools

Pacific High School

- Graduation coming up on 6/6 at 5:00 PM
- Attendance Reward day held on 5/14
- Scholarship Awards night held on 5/14
- All Seniors currently on track to graduate or receive GED
 - Anticipate 100% graduation/completion
- Ninth Grade On Track is looking good
 - Summer credit recovery opportunity for any that need it to get on track before sophomore year
 - \circ Hopeful for 100% by end of summer
- NHS Induction held on 5/7
 - Nine Inductees
 - o Big thanks to Amanda Carlton for stepping up as new NHS Advisor
- Drama Presentation: A Midsummer Night's Dream
 - o held on 5/17 and 5/18
 - Advisors Amanda Carlton and Jessica Dupree- a lot of work and time with our students!

Driftwood Elementary

- Reading Interventions are continuing to pay BIG dividends
 - Shane will bring newest data to the board meeting (currently being compiled)
- 6th Grade will visit PHS on 6/4
 - Student Leaders will provide orientation and guided tours of campus
- Field Day coming up on 6/11
 - o High school leadership is planning and carrying out this activity